
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

WRITTEN PUBLIC CONSULTATION CONCERNING 
DRAFT BY-LAW NO.LAS-0146 REGARDING SUSTAINABLE SITE PLANNING AND 

INTEGRATION PROGRAMS  
 

NOTICE is hereby given to all persons interested that: 
 
Council has adopted, at its sitting of June 7, 2021, a draft by-law bearing number LAS-0146 
regarding sustainable site planning and integration programs and repealing by-law LAS-
0014.  This draft by-law aims to optimize, simplify and improve the site planning and integration 
regulation process. It also addresses air quality improvement, the reduction of greenhouse gas 
emissions, the quality of residential living environments, responsible resource management, 
industrial, commercial and institutional sustainable development as well as the protection of 
biodiversity, natural habitats and green spaces. 
 
Given the current public health emergency and in compliance with the ministerial decrees relating 
to procedures other than referendums which are part of the decision-making process of a 
municipal body and which involve the movement or the gathering of citizens, anyone can submit 
written comments, by email or by mail for a period of 15 days following the publication of this 
notice. 
 
PLEASE NOTE that all inquiries or comments regarding this draft resolution must be submitted to 
the email address greffelasalle@montreal.ca before 5 p.m. June 29, 2021. 
 
Comments will be read during the virtual borough council meeting of July 12, 2021 at 7 p.m. 
which will be webcast on the website https://montreal.ca/conseils-decisionnels/conseil-
darrondissement-de-lasalle#webdiffusion. 
 
DOCUMENTATION 
The draft by-law and documentation relating to the project are available on the borough’s website. 
 
GIVEN AT LASALLE, on June 14, 2021. 
 
 
Nathalie Hadida 
Borough Secretary 

 


